
 



MONTANA WRESTLING, 

This tournament is in memory of a very special wrestler, our son Brodie Gorder.  He lost his life at only 8 years 

old in a 4-wheeler accident on our ranch.  We will host this tournament in his memory to carry on his love for 

the sport of wrestling.  Just the year before the accident he was on our 1st Sidney youth dual team at the Rumble 

on the Red in Fargo.  He absolutely loved the honor of being on his team. We hope to help build a love for 

wrestling in your young athletes with a dual team format the encourages a team spirit. 

Brodie’s gift to us was his love of this sport, his smile, and his laughter that we will forever cherish.  We hope 

to see our wrestling family in Sidney in honor of Brodie’s spirit. Please feel free to share. 

Thank you, Shane & Lisa Gorder & family 



 


